Liz Pulley

From:

phoebe March <

Sent:

18 June 2015 16:27

To:

Neighbourhood Planning; plan@wisboroughgreenpc.org

Subject:

Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan

Attachments:

New Homes.docx

Dear Planning Department,

Here is a letter about the advantages and disadvantages towards the new houses being built in Wisborough Green.

Please consider this letter seriously.

Kind Regards, **Phoebe March**Junior Citizen of Wisborough Green

Age 10

War and the same of

Dear Council

I am writing to protest about the 'New Homes' you are building in Wisborough Green.

The birds, the worms, the rabbits, the badgers, the insects, all of them, the precious lives of those lovely animals. The trees, the views, the habitats, everything about the beautiful landscape is soon to be ruined.

If you wanted I could make a list of all those precious, beautiful things close to our heart that will very soon be ruined and gone.

Everyone says, 'Oh well young people need a nice country-filled place to live, with farms and fields'. Well that is what it is now, however it won't be when we have sixty or more houses are built in OUR village. Oh and what about the industry? Where are young people going to work? Why don't you just carry on building in Billingshurst and Broabridge-Heath and Horsham where there are so many more job opportunities, schools, shops and public facilities?

Being environmentally friendly is one of the things we try hard to do here. Do you think more litter and more pollution is going to still be eco friendly?

As you can probably tell no one, and I mean no one wants this change to the village. We don't wish to live in a massive town otherwise we'd move to one; we're absolutely perfect as we are, in a small pretty village.

Please, take a look around the village; have you seen how many houses there are for sale? Lots. If people want to come and live here they are to live in those.

I shall dig my heels so deep and I mean so deep into the Earth until you STOP. And this may not be soon, but I will put a stop to it, I promise, I will.

So now just before you do start building all these houses, please have a big, big think about what you're actually doing and who you're doing it to.

Kind Regards, Signed:

Phoebe March

Age 10, resident of Wisborough Green